
From: Don & Shirley Fry
To: Legal Affairs and Community Safety Committee
Subject: "Electoral and Other Legislation Amendment Bill 2015"
Date: Wednesday, 8 April 2015 8:47:06 PM

Dear Sir or Madam,
 
We are writing to request that the current requirement that voters need to
provide ID when they are voting be retained.  It is most important that our
voting system retains its integrity and honesty and this system is guarded from
fraud of any sort.  This system is already accepted by the people, and should
remain so.
 
 
Yours sincerely
 
Don & Shirley Fry

Yugar. Qld 4520
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